Thank you

Remember, everyone's grief is different and no ones journey is
the same as someone elses.

If you feel you need support following the loss of a loved one,
please get in touch using the contact details below and one of
our team members can help to find the right service for you.

Healthwatch Walsall want to thank those who joined us and
shared their stories around bereavement.

Please join us at our next Friday Focus which will be on 14th April
where we will be joined by a guest speaker from Cancer services.

April is Bowel Cancer Awareness Month. If you or anyone you
know have been affected, please come along. You do not have to
share your story but you are welcome to come and listen to
others and find out what support is available.

Contact us

Phone: 0800 470 1660 Email:
info@healthwatchwalsall.co.uk

Website: www.healthwatchwalsall.co.uk/contactus



